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A $50 LATE FEE FOR A MISSED TOLL—E-ZPASS
DRIVERS SAY ENOUGH

FIRM NEWS - MATTHEW FARANDA-DIEDRICH, AUGUST 7, 2018
 

RCCB is challenging exorbitant E-ZPass violation fees on behalf of NJ motorists. RCCB lawyer
Matthew Faranda-Diedrich was quoted in the NJ.com article, "A $50 Late Fee for a Missed Toll -
E-ZPass Drivers Say Enough."

READ THE ARTICLE: HTTPS://GOO.GL/KZWBX4. 

TO INQUIRE ABOUT THE NJ E-ZPASS LAWSUIT, PLEASE GO DIRECTLY TO THIS
FORM. 

NJ E-ZPass Lawsuit Disclaimer: Please be advised that by sending us information related to this
matter, that we are not creating an attorney/client relationship and furthermore that we have
not agreed to act as your attorneys. We are simply collecting names and addresses of potential
class members and we thank you for providing your information. Because we are not your
attorneys, however, we cannot give you advice regarding whether or not you should pay the E-
ZPass fine, the ramifications, and risks involved in not paying, or any other advice. What we can
tell you is that the proposed class action is to recover fees on behalf of motorists who paid the
fees.
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